
From: Zach Duncalfe [mailto:zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au]  

Sent: Monday, 19 February 2018 9:02 AM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2014/239 - Pastoral Award 2010 

 
Dear AMOD, 
 
Re: AM2014/239 – Pastoral Award 2010 
 
 
We write with regard to the Report published by the President, Justice Ross, on 9 February 2018 in 
relation to the above award. 
 
At paragraph [5] of this Report is a proposal regarding the provision of a saddle allowance matter. 
 
In accordance with paragraph [7] of the same Report, The AWU indicates that we accept that proposal. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
ZACH DUNCALFE  | NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER 
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